
May 2022 be good to us all!

We fund culture.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cZUYDAuuw2Y


During 2020, organizations from across the sector lost about a decade’s worth of
financial growth. That’s why funding you make possible through the SCFD is so
critical. In 2020, you provided $64 million in stabilizing funding to ensure that our
arts and cultural organizations endure. That’s why we can proudly say that not a
single organization funded by the SCFD closed during the pandemic. You can see
a full economic impact report recently released by the Colorado Business
Committee for the Arts.

Engage with Us

SCFD Board of Directors news

The SCFD is governed by a board of directors with representation from district
member counties Adams, Arapahoe, Boulder, Broomfield, Denver, Douglas, and
Jefferson. The board oversees district funding and ensures the district is running
the way voters intended. The board meets eight times a year and all meetings are
open to the public.

The SCFD Board of Directors will hold its first 2022 meeting on Feb. 24.
Details for attending that meeting will be posted soon. Get more information
for joining meetings and all past board information and resolutions.
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